St. Anthony,

Dear friends,

Loving greetings from Serena. How are you? I hope you are fine by the grace of God. I am keeping well. Here the climate is very hot.

First of all I am very happy to inform you that I have passed 1st PU with 83% of marks and promoted to 2nd PUC. This time, I require many notebooks.

My summer vacations started from 15th May to 22nd May. I hardly got few days to enjoy my vacations as I was attending my crash cores. My parents are keeping well. My sisters are also fine. They have sent their good wishes to you. This time in our college we had many competitions in which I took part in essay competition and secured second place in it. It was very nice and enjoyable. Thank you for the lovely Christmas greetings, stickers and your beautiful photograph. I am happy to see you all in photo.

Dear friends on behalf of you Fr. Gabriel has distributed us fees, books, bags, umbrella and many more required things for my education. I am thankful to you and to him. I will be always praying for you and your family to grant good health and happiness. Here I wind up my letter with lots of love.

Your loving, Serena Rego.